
 

 

 

 

Chinese New Year  

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Friday 9th February, we will be celebrating Chinese New Year with several activities including food 

tasting (noodles, prawn crackers, fortune cookies and a selection of teas).  

On this day we will spend time thinking about the traditional stories and customs associated with this 

festival. We will also ‘travel’ on an imaginary plane to China with passports we have made in class. 

Uniform does not need to be worn on this day and your child is invited to wear red, a lucky colour for 

Chinese New Year or clothes you associate with celebration. Please note that normal lunch time 

arrangements will operate on this day. If you have any questions about the activity day, speak to your 

child’s class teacher.  

Please let us know if your child has any new allergies that we are not aware of.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

The EYFS Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


